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SabeR E ger | ty Imp ments
SabeRex - Erlanger, KY has been working steadfast in improving their business
and facilities to be become a major player in the mid-east United States region.
Their dedication to the appearance of their facilities is significant.

“Terrific job. Clearly you are taking pride of ownership of your operation and it
shows. Please thank your team for stepping up and making these improvements.”

Andrew Cooper

Pictured Left: New dock door security gate. This
allows air into the building and will prevent
employees from entering and exiting the building
while the door is open. This will also ensure safety
as the dock is above lot grade.

Pictured Right: Guard rail for Supervisor’s
desks. This is also a safety measure taken in
order to prevent injury to personnel or damage to
equipment from lift traffic.

Pictured Left: A rack was installed for video card
storage inside the warehouse. Two of Erlanger’s
employees installed these racks, Justin Hamm and
Kevin Graves. A big thank you to both of them
for all of the extra effort they’ve put towards
bettering the facility.

Austin, TX = Bentonville, AR * Nashville, TN » Winston-Salem, NC ¢ Erlanger, KY * Dallas, TX



PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

I believe this edition
of the TyRex
Technology Family
Tribune should be
entitled “A
Celebration of
Business and People’
”/ /| or alternately “A

: Celebration of
People in Business.”
Bottom line, this
editions theme seems to be TyRex Family
celebrations.
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The list of celebrations include recognition of a
Shining Star, a new space for iRex, a new monument
sign for iRex, one iRex Eagle award, and special
July 4th company events.

Additionally, you might say there was a celebration
of Erlanger’s facility improvements. Clearly there is
pride of ownership in their operations. Pride seems
to be the central theme in this edition of TyRex’s
community citizenship activities. Activities that
include a blood donation drive, cheerleader
sponsorship, along with a back to school clothing
drive. In their own way these activities are very
much a TyRex Family celebration.

The feedback section of the Tribune is a celebration
and special acknowledgement of individual and
TEAM achievements and successes.

And lastly, we should all celebrate the birth of
Tanner Stephens; what a great looking future
Longhorn. Welcome to the TyRex family and when
you wake up come celebrate with us.

LETTER FROM THE EDITOF

To the TyRex Technology Family:

Summer is gone and autumn officially begins at the end of
September. As the seasons have changed so have the TyRex
companies. It’s been an interesting and extraordinary thing to
watch and document. I truly hope that I’ve been able to encapsul
it all; the moves, the changes in business structure, to the inter-
mingling of the TyRex companies.

I really appreciate, even in the middle of all the hustle and bustle
the people who continuously contribute to the TyRex Tribune.
Thank you to the following people, they are named in no specific
order.

Brittni Buxton John Bosch Jr. Lisa Martin
Carlos Mojica Andrew Cooper Rich Burgess
Dottie Heitsche Judy Rock Tim Thomas
Sarah Bruskewitz Mart Ache Reina Wiatt
Dwayne Stephens John Culbert Dwight Dankworth
David Holt Paul Johnson Barth Lawhon
Manny Gonzales Rose Ludden Gaylen Washington
Fred Torres Brenda Alexander

Sincerely,

Jenny Buchanan

THE TYREX TECHNOLOG?
FAMILY WELCOMES...

Brenda Alexander - TyRex, Accountant & Receptionist
Sarah Bruskewitz - TyRex, Assistant Controller
Denise Garcia - iRex, Inside Sales / Customer Service
Eric Tanner - DLi / TSG, Engineer
Ron Montanez - SabeRex DTR, Sr. Account Executive
Lori Waterman - TyRex / iRex, Accountant

ANNOUNCEMENTS
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I would also like to take this opportunity to announce
that TyRex Group, LTD. has a new Vice President -
David Holt. David joined the TyRex family as the
President of Silicon Services and is now helping
myself and John Bosch Jr. with corporate level
business opportunities for TyRex. We welcome him
in his new position.

Sincerely,

Andrew Cooper

ISO Audits

SabeRex - Erlanger, KY September 5-6
* Kentucky successfully passed their ISO Audit

Megladon, SabeRex DTR, September 10-13
PCB, and Electronics (Austin)

Good luck to our companies in their upcoming audits. Barth
Lawhon, Quality Manager - SabeRex, is assisting each of the
companies / divisions through this process. Barth has an exceller
record of success with this type of audit and will no doubt guide
companies to achieving that same level of success.

Upcoming Events
Pumpkin Contest October 31°, 2007

Activities Include: - Carving/Decorating Contest

- Customer/Vendor Carving/
Decorating Contest

- Luncheon

Everyone - All Locations

Flyer and Rules to be posted and

available soon

Participants:
Additional Info:




HUMAN RESOURCE UPDATE TYREX EXTENDED FAMILY
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO... Already a UT fan...

September October

1 James Davis, Jr. 1  Brian Scandariato Tanner Dway ne
2 David Pickens 4 LanPham J

5 April Gumey 6 Kris Lunderman btep hens

6 Tiahra Laughlin 6 Jan Cansler

10 Tanner McFadden 8 Melvin Higgins —

11 Frank Gonzalez, Jr. 8 Maria Siguenza Born. JUIy 17,2007
11 Manny Gonzales 8 Alan Welch 7 lbs. 15 oz.

15 Robert Detlefsen . 11 Rick Guthrie 207 ]Ol]g

16 Edith Ramirez
17 Michael Petty
18 Keith Smith

;f' 117 Terry Goff

- 22 John Sansoucy
25 Elisa Rodriquez Parenis: Dwayne
21 Cory Cannedy Y 28 Eric Tanner
26 Bill Kimberly | S———= 29 Cynthia Ferrell and Tammy
26 Dwayne Stephens ~ 30 Jasper Herren S'[ephcns
27 Andrew Cooper
28 Diana Kuehnel Dwayne 1s a Project Manager for

SabeRex - Electronics in Austin, TX
SHINING STAR

A Speeial Thank You Net@uxm:

To SabeRex, AVNET, American Innovations, Luminex,
“I am nominating Jeff Hampton for the Shining Genband, HHS Print Services, Tyco, and Intensity Sports:
Star for his tremendous work and coming into IT and
*hitting the ground running.’ Jeff changed the way IT Thank you all for the great blood drive you made possible on
interacts with both internal and external customers. July 17th, where you were responsible for 35 blood donations,
Jeff is a leader and has a great amount of energy and saving as many as 70 lives.
drive that he passes to the rest of the TEAM. Jeff has
implemented procedures and applications to make IT I am really excited about this concept of a group blood drive
a more efficient TEAM and to better serve our and want to thank Carlos and Kathy with Saberex for coming
customers.” up with the idea and for his persistence to get the initial
meeting scheduled. Also, thank you Alvin and your company
AVNET for feeding everyone lunch.

AD MIN ISTAF F Central Texas Blood and Tissue Center
m cm lmaﬂon * SabeRex had the most donations, 14 total.

United Healthcare Medical Member Services:
866-873-3902 / www.myuhc.com

United Healthcare Dental: 877-816-3596
www.myuhcdental.com

Vision: Vision Service Plan 800-877-7195
WWW.VSp.com

Cigna Life Insurance: 800-231-1193

Educational Assistance: 800-242-8893 ext. 2404

401K: 888-401-5273

Benefit Questions: Administaff Benefit Contact Center
866-715-3552

Administaff Human Resources Specialist: Bobby Krejci
512-231-4518

Administaff Sr. Account Liaison: Lisa Bales
512-231-4524

Administaff Recruiting Consultants:
1-877-MY-HIRES myhires@administaff.com




COMMUNITY CITIZENSHIP

Cheerleader Sponsorship

The Lake Travis High School Cheerleaders stopped by to present SabeRex
and John Bosch Jr. with a plaque to honor their sponsorship of their 2006 school
year.

Last season, the high school team competed in the Annual National competition
held in Dallas over the Christmas / New Years break. The team placed first in all
competitions leading up to the
Nationals. The team won 10th
place in the National
competition.

This year the team has attended
the NCA summer camp in July
and they took several top
honors including a special
recognition of the Leadership
of Emily Kridler (pictured
right, far left), a head
cheerleader.

Pictured Right: Emily Kridler, John
Bosch Jr., Sarah Mihalcik,
and Lisa Martin
 ——

Back-to-School Clothing Drive

For the past nine years, employees of TyRex have
supported the Back-to-School fundraiser for the
Tarrytown United Methedist Church by donating
clothes to children. For the 2007 school year they
donated a weeks worth of clothes to 10 children.

Volunteers pictured below: (Back row from left to ri
Rose Ludden, Dottie Heitsche, Brenda Alexander, (f
row from left to right) Angela Johnson, Reina Wiatt,
and Pam Medrano.

The Cutting
of the iRex Ribbon

In honor of their new monument
sign, iRex throws a party. iRex
always finds special ways to interact
with their employees as often as
they can. To mark their official
move to their new home on
Technology Blvd., it seemed fitting
to celebrate this “monumental”
occasion. A barbecue lunch was
provided to all TyRex and iRex
employees on August 10, 2007. A
presentation of awards took place
giving Keith Smith, iRex Controller,
the iRex Eagle for his Integrity,
Relationships, Entrepreneurship,
and Extraordinariness. Nely Cueva
won the Employee of the Quarter
for the second quarter of 2007.
Congratulations to you both!

iRex Employees Comment
On Their New Facility:

bigger parking lot.*

“Dear iRex, Thank you for all the good things that the
company does for us, such as having a clean facility and a

“l like this building because it's more spacious a
the floor is more organized.”

“what 1 Like most is that the building is wore spacious. (t's nice that we have clean
restrooms and break room. 1t's a nice environment to work in.”

“As always, 1 enjoy working with a lot of the employe
here. This new place is very spacious making it easie
place and pull material from shelves.”

“What I like most is that the supervisors treat us so well. Everyone does a
great job! It’s nice to have a clean and nice facility.”




FAMILY OF COMPANIES CONTINUED

Rick Guthrie
_“Grill Master”

Pictured Above: Matt Ache awards
the Eagle to iRex controller Keith
Smith.

r—e-lﬁ_‘hh

Round “of ‘A‘plih‘se for
iRex President, Matt Ac a e

Lnmplovyee!
for the
er of 2007.




TYREX CULTURE

TyRex’s Independence Day July 4¢th Celebrations

M oy

Pictured above: SabeRex-
Delta employees gather
together for sundaes in their
break room.

—
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July 4th, our nation’s independence day, affords TyRex a unique celebratory opportunity.
A chance to not only come together as fellow colleagues, but also as American citizens.
Ice Cream Socials seemed to be the most fitting way to recognize a day such as this. A
big thank you to all of those individuals who made these events so special and such a
success.
Pictured below: Photos taken at Technology Suite 200 (iRex and TyRex).
—

Pictured left and above: Banana
splits all around.




TYREX CULTURE CONTINUED

TyRex’s Independence Day July 4th Celebrations

Pictured Above:
The Technology
Suite 100 serving
line.

Pictured Right: /i ] -
A4y = i
g::: Izg;‘apD%.g_ TyRex Toon: Carlos Mojica
H H i 2 “You just have to 0 Ijted out of LlSiI‘lg a bowl.
Austin, showcasing [ ; / :

be able to laugh ar i AT 3] z

his banana split. yourself:”

Pictured Above: Who's the guy in that crazy hat?
Pictured Right: Why it’s Andrew Cooper,
President of TyRex.

i O

it -




FEEDBACK

From The Community

Dear Ms. [Reina] Wiatt,

Thank you for your in-kind donation of coffee makers along with extra coffee filters, to our organization. Our ability to assist our clients
with basic needs and provide financial and educational resources is made possible by your generosity and our mutual goal of a better
community.

This year, Caritas will assist more than 20,000 Travis County children and adults within the community. Our clients receive a variety of
services ranging from a hot meal in our Community Kitchen, to rental and utility assistance through our Community Support Program,
to skill-building classes through our Learn & Earn Program.

Your donation and support of our organization is truly appreciated and highly valued. Your dedication and commitment to Caritas of
Austin is essential as it allows the opportunity to help our clients stabilize and work towards self sufficiency.

Sincerely,
Jessica Aranda

Development Associate
Caritas of Austin

From Our Customers The email featured below is correspondence sent to Paul Johnson, SabeRex Operations Manager -
Erfanger, KY, commending one of lus project managers on a fantastic job.

Dear Paul,

Wanted to let you know the outstanding work Shana Sanders did last quarter and is doing on behalf of SabeRex. As you know Dell’s
second quarter just ended and during the last few weeks of the quarter, Shana went above and beyond the call of duty to prioritize and
maximize shipments to Dell. Her efforts didn’t go unnoticed and I wanted to bring this to your attention.

Thanks for the continued support,
Brett

From Our Employees

I would like to thank Jeff Browning and Dwight Dankworth for the after hours assistance in adding North Carolina and Erlanger to the
MPLS Network.

The support our remote locations provided was critical and very much appreciated. We now have our Technology, North Carolina, and
Erlanger facilities utilizing our new MPLS network infrastructure.

Thanks again Jeff and Dwight,

Fred Torres
Network Administrator

Jeff [Hampton],
Great work this weekend. We truly appreciate the consecutive 24/7 sessions you’ve endured in support of the business.
Regards,

Gaylen Washington
CIO & ATS Product Group Manager

We would enjoy hearing from you, our TyRex customers and
vendors. Send us an E-mail at jbuchanan@saberex.com




